
 

 

 

 
25th September 2019 

 
To: Parents of Pupils in Nursery and Reception 
 
Dear Parents 

 

Trip to ‘Pinocchio’ – Monday 16th December 2019 
 
We are pleased to inform you that a visit has been organised for all the pupils in Nursery and Reception to attend a 
performance of ‘Pinocchio’ at The Nottingham Playhouse. This will link in with our topic work in the following term. The 
date of the performance is Monday 16th December 2019; it will begin at 1.15pm. 
 
We will be travelling from school by minibus, leaving at approximately 12.30pm. The children should come to school in the 
morning as normal, wearing their school uniform. They can be collected from school at the usual time of 3.30pm. 
 
The cost for this trip will be £22, which you can pay by cash, cheque or BACS. If paying by BACS, please title your payment 
SURNAME/PINOCCHIO. Please complete the authorisation slip below if you wish for your child to take part in this trip. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs C Scott 
Nursery Teacher 

 

 
 

 
                         

                Trip to ‘Pinocchio’ – Monday 16th December 2019 
 

  
Child’s Name: _________________________________________  Form: ____________________ 

 
I am willing for my child to attend the trip to Nottingham Playhouse on Monday 16th December 2019. I 
acknowledge the need for obedience and responsible behaviour on their part. I understand that there is some level 
of risk in every activity but that this visit will be managed to minimise the risks involved. 
 

I believe my child to be medically fit to undertake this visit. 
 

I enclose a cheque for £22 / cash for £22 / I will do a BACS payment for £22 (please circle one). 
 
Please note that this trip is not refundable and by signing the consent form you are agreeing to the cost even  
if your child does not take part in the visit. 
 

Signed: __________________________________________   Date: __________________ 

Please return to Mrs Scott by Monday 14th October 2019 
 


